
In Memoriam
Arne Naess

Volume 26(1) of the Trumpeter will be devoted to narratives about Arne Naess.  We 
invite short submissions about your meetings and/or adventures with Arne.  We also 
invite stories about how Arneʼs work had a profound influence on you, as a person.

We wish to celebrate Arne Naess the human while not neglecting Arne Naess the 
ecosopher.  We are not seeking expositions of Arneʼs philosophy or arguments for or 
against, for this issue.  Such submissions are welcome for future issues.

If you have a story that can be told in 5-10 pages we would like to receive it.  The 
submissions will be reviewed internally by the Members of the Editorial Board.  You may 
wish to read some Narratives in past issues , if you are unsure of how to proceed.

The deadline for submissions is September 30, 2009.

We anticipate that Volume 26(1) will go on-line early in 2010.

Michael T. Caley
Associate Editor.


